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I wish to make a submission re the review of the electoral structure of the Surf Coast Shire. I strongly support
the retention of wards. As a resident of the hinterland, our rural environment and service needs are distinctly
different to those in the acutely urban area of Torquay. We are currently ably represented by 1 hard working
councillor as part of his ward of Lorne.

Susan Cole

Bambra 3241
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